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Sponsored Family Winter Walk 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

At any time during November or December, we are asking families to go on a 

sponsored ‘Family Winter Walk.’ This is a fun activity you can do as a family in and 

around Winsford which will help raise funds for school. 

Attached to this letter is a sponsor form for the walk, which needs to be returned to 

school with any monies raised in a sealed named envelope by no later than Monday 

14th December. 

We would love to see some family ‘selfies’ on your walks – please WhatsApp 07701 

316490. Thank you for your continued support and we hope you enjoy getting out 

and about with your families this winter! 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Tomlinson 

Headteacher 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
 

Telephone: (01606) 593315 
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Darnhall Primary School 

Sponsored Family Winter Walk 

Name: Contact: Amount £ Paid 
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